Morris Ordinance Committee

&

Morris Planning & Zoning Commission

Joint Hybrid Meeting

Minutes of March 21, 2022
The joint meeting of the Morris Ordinance Committee and Morris Planning & Zoning Commission was called to order at 6:11 pm by Planning & Zoning Chairman David Wiig.  In attendance were (in person) Morris Ordinance Committee members Pro Tem Chairman Bridget Garrity, Bev Huntley, Benjamin (Ben) Paletsky and Maureen Doyle also Planning & Zoning members (in person) Chairman David Wiig, Veronica Florio, Douglas Barnes, William Ayles, Jr., and Kim Dore; also present via Zoom were Planning & Zoning members Lori Lindenmuth (seated for Barbra Bongolotti), Dylan Hovey,  and ZEO Tony Adili.

For clarification purpose, Pro Tem Chairman Bridget Garrity gave a brief history on the inception of the current Ordinance Committee.

Proposed Noise Ordinance
General discussion was held regarding the direction and interaction between the Ordinance Committee and Planning & Zoning Commission regarding the proposed Noise Ordinance.  

Pro Tem Chairman Bridget Garrity made a motion to have Janell Mullen, Planner and Atty. Mike Rybak attend a Special Meeting to answer questions and provide direction,second by Veronica Florio.  Motion carried; unanimous.

Both Chairmen briefly discussed the intention to hold a joint workshop to further discuss the proposed ordinance.  The date and time of workshop will be determined in the near future.

Cannabis 
Brief discussion was held on the growing of cannabis and land use.

Blight
No discussion was held.

Adjourn
Motion made by Maureen Doyle, second by Bev Huntley to adjourn the meeting at 7:15 pm.  Motion carried: unanimous.

Respectfully submitted,

Maureen Doyle, Secretary

Morris Ordinance Committee
Received   9:06 AM


March 23, 2022


Susan J. Jeanfavre


Assistant Town Clerk








